
 
 
 
October 9, 2003 
 
To: Canadian Cortec Distribution 
 
From:  Mark Bosiacki - Sales Manager, Emitting Systems 
 Vanessa Schultz - Sales Representative, Emitting Systems 
 
Re: New Canadian Food Inspection Agency (CFIA) Approval 
 
Recently, Cortec's VpCI-101 Emitter Strip and VpCI-111 Emitter Cup, have received 
approval for use in federally registered food establishments throughout Canada.  (See 
enclosed approval letters for specific details.) 
 
Also enclosed is a new guide for the use of VpCI emitting systems in electrical/electronic 
enclosures.  This guide outlines the method of application, visual test data, and frequently 
asked questions you may encounter in the field. 
 
Hopefully these materials will be useful in your efforts to promote VpCI emitting 
systems in the Canadian market.  If you should have any questions or comments, please 
feel free to contact us at any time. 
 
Sincerely, 
CORTEC CORPORATION 

       
Mark Bosiacki      Vanessa Schultz 
Sales Manager      Sales Representative 
 


